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January 18, 2018

Jaime Humphrey

Mount Holyoke College
50 College Street

South Hadley, MA 01075

Dear Jaime:

This letter serves to approve your research on the Hampshire College campus for a proposal that has
been approved by Mount Holyoke College (Mount Holyoke Approval Attached).

TITLE: An Exploration of the Impact of Minority Stress on Gender Non-Binary Students and Their
Academic Experience

Type of Review: Exempt Based on Previous Approval by Mount Holyoke College IRB Review Board
Principal Investigator: Jaime Humphrey
IRB Chair, MHC: Katherine Binder

Please note that Hampshire College and its faculty, students, and staff cannot legally supply you with
emails of its students, staff, and faculty. To recruit participants, you may use any publicly supplied
information. The Hampshire IRB Secretary will post your recruitment email to the HC Announcements
Daily Digest, as well as post your flyer around campus.

This approval will remain in effect for one year, at which time you must apply for renewal at Mount
Holyoke College if the study is still active (or full review at Hampshire College). If there are any
substantive changes to the protocol, these changes must be submitted to the Mount Holyoke College and
Hampshire College IRBs for approval. Additionally, any adverse events that occur during the course of
study must be reported to the Mount Holyoke College and Hampshire College IRBs immediately.

Sincerely,

Melisse W) franck-

Melissa M. Burch
Institutional Review Board, Faculty Chair

cc: Katherine Binder, IRB Chair, MHC
Attachment: Mount Holyoke College IRB Approval Letter



From: Katherine Binder <noreply @axiommentor.com>
Date: Mon, Dec 11,2017 at 10:16 AM

Subject: Expedited Review Approved by Chair - IRB ID: 403
To: humph23j@mtholyoke.edu

Mount Holyoke IRB Approval Notification

To: Jaime Humphrey
From: Katherine Binder, IRB Chair
Subject: Protocol #403
Date: 12/11/2017

The proposal An Exploration of the Impact of Minority Stress on Gender Non-Binary Students and Their
Academic Experience has been approved by the IRB Chair under the rules for expedited review on 12/11/2017.

The approval of your study is valid through 12/10/2018, by which time you must submit an annual report either
closing the proposal or requesting permission to continue the proposal for another year. Please submit your report
by so that the IRB has time to review and approve your report if you wish to continue it for another year.

Before you begin work, you must reply to this email and affirm that you have read and understood the terms of this
approval and that you agree to abide by those terms. Please reply with the words "I agree" to serve as your
electronic signature to be kept on file with this proposal.

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me.

Katherine Binder,

IRB Chair

kbinder@mtholyoke.edu
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